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From the Principal

Education Week
Thank you for those of you who attended our Education Week Assembly and open classrooms. I found it a very joyous occasion. It was wonderful to publicly acknowledge Jim Dorrington for all his years of dedication of providing music to Havenlee School, by presenting him with a plaque. 

Jim Dorrington Silver Medal
Havenlee School recently nominated Jim Dorrington for Shoalhaven Volunteer of the year award. Last Friday afternoon Sue Robertson and I attended the 2014 Shoalhaven Medals Presentation. There were 56 nominations and we were very proud to see Jim awarded with a Silver medal for his service to Havenlee School for over 30 years.

PLPs
PLP meetings went well. Thank you for everyone who has attended these valuable meetings.

Attendance
This is just a reminder that the law in NSW states that all children between the ages of six and seventeen years are required to attend school regularly (Education Act 1990). It is the responsibility of parents or caregivers to make sure that their children attend school every day. 

Attending school every day makes learning easier for your child and helps build and maintain interactions with others.  Regular attendance prevents gaps in the acquisition of essential skills which leads to improved student learning outcomes. 

If you know your child will not be attending school please either write a message in the child’s communication book or ring the school on Ph: 4421 3777 

 

School Photos
Just a reminder that School Photos will be on Thursday, 14 August.

Katrina Eyland
School Principal
Up and Coming Events

Term 3 Week 5
16-24 Aug
National Science Week

14 Aug
School Photos
Term 3 Week 6
18 Aug
Scripture

22 Aug
Daffodil Day
RAP Awards

(Really Awesome Person)

Congratulations to the following students who received RAP awards.

1P
Harley, Kaylen, Daniel
2P
Max, Tim, Faith, Taylor
3P
Heath, Ashlyn, Bailey, Paul, Charlee
4S
Declan, Tobias, Eamon, Joshua, Zeke
5S
Jessica, Ashlynn, Magenta
6S
Kayla, Joshua, Shae-Lynn, Clayton, Shiun, Holly, Dominic
Highlights
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· Jayden doing awesome work in the Communication program
Community News
BE PREPARED TO BELIEVE IN SOUTHERN STARS 2014

With the recent media launch of Southern Stars for 2014 we are happy to announce the theme for this year’s show is #webelieve2014.

Over 12,000 people are expected to attend the four performances at the WIN Entertainment Centre on Friday August 29 and Saturday August 30 - make sure you are one of them!

Tickets are on sale through Ticketmaster priced as follows: Adult $48, Pensioner and student over 12 $38, Student/Child under 12 $27 and Family pass $140.

[image: image2.jpg]Purchase Tickets at Shoalhaven Basketball or by Phoning 44213800
ALL TICKETS MUST BE PRE PURCHASED NO DOOR SALES

SATURDAY 23rd August,2014

DOORS OPEN 6.00PM
TICKETS MUST BE PRE-PURCHASED
SALES: 44213800 OR DIRECTLY FROM STADIUM

Bring a Beanbag, a cushion or your
favourite pillow for a fun
family evening.

Movie will be shown on a

huge 6 x 3mtr screen.

Full canteen will be
available for dinner and
shacks.

Get your pizza, Hot
Dogs, chips and don't
forget to pick up a

Choc Top, popcorn,
Jaffas before the movie
starts.

Doors open 6.00pm
Movie to commence at
6.45pm

ALL TICKETS: $10 OR
Family of 4 (2 Aduits 2 child)

$25 extra child $5 Proudly hosted by Shoalhaven Basketball
TICKETS MUST BE PRE PURCHASED





Dental

The child dental benefit schedule provides $1000 of free dental work for children every 2 years for eligible children aged between 2 and 17 years of age.  

So families who receive  family tax benefit A or some other government payments- can access these benefits for free dental work.

 The South Coast Dental Clinic is one place locally who provides this dental care.

Contact them by calling 02 44`212 710.

TRANSITION FOR CARERS FORUM

WHO: This forum is for parents & carers of young people aged 14 – 18 years who have a chronic health condition & who, because of a disability, will have difficulty managing their own care as adults.

WHEN: 15th October 2014, 9.15am - 2.30pm

WHERE: Lorimar Dods, Education Centre

The Children’s Hospital at Westmead.

Cnr Hawkesbury Rd and Hainsworth St, Westmead.

Transition is the period when a child moves from adolescence to adulthood. It is a complicated process for children with chronic health conditions, but is far more complex for those who have additional issues such as an intellectual disability, cognitive impairment, autism or brain injury. As a part of our Carers Week activities, The Carer Support Program at the Children’s Hospital at Westmead invites parents and carers to attend the Transition for Carers forum and expo.
REGISTRATION IS ESSENTIAL

To register call 9845 3590. Email SCHN-CarerSupport@health.nsw.gov.au Registrations close on 10/10/2014. REGISTRATION IS FREE. Morning Tea and lunch provided.

Topics include;

Navigating the adult Health system

Consent and decision making

Employment and post-school programs

Panel discussion with carers who have transitioned

Expo of services and organisations providing support after transitioning

SOUTH COAST MEDICAL SERVICE

ABORIGINAL CORPORATION - NOWRA, NSW

The South Coast Medical Service Aboriginal Corporation is a “not-for-profit Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Organisation” providing Health and Wellbeing services to the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people in the Shoalhaven area.

Two (2) Full Time Community Linker Positions (Aboriginal Designated)

We are seeking suitably skilled candidates to deliver our Ability Links NSW (ALNSW) program. Ability Links is the NSW approach to local area coordination for people with disabilities, their families and carers. The „Community Linker‟ will assist people with disabilities in planning for the future, building on their strengths and skills and engaging in community and activities.

Applications Must Address the Selection Criteria and be accompanied by a Resume, Cover Letter and References: Information Packages containing the position description, selection criteria and an employment application can only be obtained by contacting Habitat Personnel:

All Enquiries can be directed to - Geoffrey Johnson or Tallara Kennedy, Habitat Personnel

Ph: 4422 4222

Applications close: 15th August, 2014 – Late Applications will not be accepted.
Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the advertised events or services.[image: image3.png]
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